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Random Acts of Kindness Week 14th- 20th Feb  
World Book Day 7th March  
World Wildlife Day 3rd March 
Red Nose Day 15th March 
International day of Happiness 20th March    

Protective Behaviours 
 
                 

 

 

 

 

 
During Spring term all children will be learning about 

Growing and Changing in their PSHE lessons. 
 
This unit will cover the physical and emotional 
changes that happen to children as they grow older, 
including changes at puberty and how to approach 
this with confidence.  
 
For ages 3-7, it's about helping children to understand 
what a good friend is and how to be one, about 
different types of families, what the differences are 
between boys and girls, and what the private parts of 
the body are, helping them to keep safe. 

For ages 8-11 it's building on the information above 
and developing further knowledge about the physical 
and emotional changes that take place, alongside 
learning the reasons for the changes in more detail.  

At home, various opportunities to talk to our children 
can arise when we're watching TV, listening to the 
radio, or when children are trying to make sense of 
their own bodies or relationships with others. 

A separate letter will be sent home with more 
information about what your child will be learning 
about.   

Random Acts of Kindness Day 

Celebrated in February, National Random Acts of 

Kindness week has grown in popularity each year. It is 

celebrated by individuals, groups and organisations, 

nationwide, to encourage acts of kindness. 

 

 

Protective Behaviours is a practical and down 

to earth approach we use to teach personal 

safety.   

Feelings are feelings! It is important to know 

when we are feeling safe and when it’s ok to 

have some adventurous fun. It can feel fun to 

take risks, when we have choice, control and 

time limit.   


